

T 0161 234 1090

Rolls Crescent • Hulme • Manchester • M15 5FT

E admin@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

www.rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

5th May 2015

Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to thank all the parents/carers that completed the on-line questionnaire and spoke to the Ofsted Inspectors in the playground last week, all your comments played a valuable part to the inspection process. You will all receive a copy of the Ofsted report once it becomes available and we will hold a parent/carer meeting to discuss the outcomes. Inspectors did ask us to pass on their appreciation for all pupil and parent/carer contributions, they particularly mentioned the children's courtesy and respect to them over their days in school.

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS

Group class photographs will be taken in school on Friday 8th May. It would be good if the children could all wear school uniform.

Training Days

We have set the last 2 days of this academic year as our final two training days. The children will finish school on Friday 17th July for the summer holiday and will return to school on Wednesday 2nd September, 2015.

Can we just remind you that school will close for the May half term holiday on Friday 22nd May and will reopen on Monday, 1st June, 2015.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

J Reynolds and H Turner Headteachers

















